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This week in Nursery we have been introduced 
to the Number Puppies! We have learnt about 
the number 1, the colour green and the circle 
shape. We enjoyed painting and chalking 
number 1’s in the outdoor area, baking circle 
buns with green icing and 1 sweet on top and 
finding number 1’s and circles in the green rice! 

The children have had an amazing week exploring and 
creating in our wonderful Reception Outdoor Area. 
They have completed different challenges each day and 
have been proud of their achievements! Keep up the 
hard work and perseverance everyone! 

Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

It has been ‘History Week’ in Year 1 this week! The 
children have loved learning all about Guy Fawkes and 
his Gunpowder Plot whilst doing fun activities relating 
to Bonfire Night! The children have enjoyed creating 
colourful firework pictures using different media. 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) 

This week in Year 2 we have started our new 
gymnastics unit. In our first lesson we learned to 
perform gymnastic shapes and link them together by 
choosing shapes that easily flow into one another. 

Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

Thank you to everyone that has already booked on to 
our Parents Evening this term. 

This is an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s 
progress and to set targets for the rest of the year. 

If you have not yet chosen a day and time then this 
can be done via a text message on the MCAS app or 

with classroom staff at home time.  

Refreshments will be served in the hall while you wait 
for your appointment. 

We look forward to seeing you!  

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 
place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Mrs Benton, Ms 
Kahler and Mrs Maddison.   

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our 
Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff. 

 

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 


